From: Rogers, Carla 
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 9:35 AM
To: Berlin, Steve; Keane, Erin
Cc: Lopez, Raymond; hugolopez@the15thward.org
Subject: 15th Ward - In-Kind/Donations for 2018 Seniors Winter Luncheon 

Good Morning,

We are reporting these donations that were made for our 15th Ward -2018  Seniors Winter Luncheon

Thank you and take care.

Carla Rogers

15th Ward – Constituent Services Manager

